Parent Surveys 

Parents and carers of are being encouraged to complete short surveys about wraparound childcare, and the planned expansion of free childcare. The Government says that, by 2026, all parents and carers of primary school aged children will be able to access term time childcare from 8:00am until 6:00pm, so that they can access employment. At the same time, the Government is introducing childcare reforms to fund extended childcare for working families. 

These will include 15 hours per week of free childcare during term time for children aged 2 from April 2024, and for children aged from 9 months to 2 years in September 2024. In 2025, the 15 hours per week will be doubled to 30 hours. These are on top of the free childcare offer for working parents of 3 and 4 year olds which is already in place. Findings from the surveys will enable the City of Wolverhampton Council to assess the current supply and demand for wraparound childcare locally, and help plan the work needed to prepare for and implement the expansion of childcare in the city. 

Please share these links with your families to enable them to comment on wraparound provision and childcare reforms
The survey about wraparound care is available at Parents Survey.

The survey about the expansion of free childcare for working parents is available at Ready for Childcare Reforms 2024.
Both surveys are available until 5pm on Monday 18 March 2024.


Lead persons to contact in LA:  For Wraparound Provision
Claire Whittaker
Quality and Access Officer
Education and Skills
Email: Claire.Whittaker@Wolverhampton.gov.uk


Lead persons to contact in LA: Expanded early years provision
Claire Hardiman
Early Years and Childcare Development Officer
Education and Skills

Email: Claire.Hardiman@Wolverhampton.gov.uk

